



UC Volunteer News

UC Regional Health Office 1100 England Drive Cookeville, TN 38501

Upper Cumberland Tennessee Regional Medical Reserve Corps

Contact Dawn Hickey, MRC Coordinator, at (931) 520-4208 or by email at Dawn.Hickey@tn.gov with any questions or with any changes to your contact information including phone number, email address, or mailing address.

July 2021

COVID-19 Update

All Tennesseans 12+ are now eligible to receive the COIVD vaccine. There have been 2.2 million+individuals fully vaccinated in Tennessee.

If you haven't already received your vaccine, schedule your appointment today with your local health department at https://covid19.tn.gov.

Free COVID testing is still available at all health departments. To find a testing site near you, visit the Department of Health's website at https://covid19.tn.gov/testing-sites/.

Get Vaccinated to Protect Yourself, Your Family and Your Community!

2021 MRC Training Schedule

Training Held Via Zoom Meeting

Introduction to Incident Command Tuesday, July 20, 2021 11:00 a.m. to 12:00 p.m.

National Incident Management System Thursday, July 22, 2021 11:00 a.m. to 12:00 p.m.

Volunteers still needing the classes will be notified by email.

MRC Lunch and Learn

Tuesday, September 21, 2021 11:00 a.m. to 12:00 p.m.

If you would like to participate in the Lunch and Learn please email Dawn.Hickey@tn.gov.

TN Mobile Vaccination Trailers

In response to COVID and influenza the Tennessee Department of Health has purchased twenty Mobile Vaccination Trailers to be utilized across the state. They are equipped with a generator. The Upper Cumberland is receiving two of these.







If you no longer want to receive this newsletter, please send an email to Dawn. Hickey@tn.gov or call (931) 520-4208 and you will be removed from the distribution list.



Tennessee Department of Health: Authorization No. 343688; No. of Copies – 7,000 Issue date: 7/21

This public document was promulgated at a cost of \$.06 per copy.